
Concert Reminder                                                                                                                                                                                    

Dear Parent or Guardian, and Students: 

This is a reminder May 15th is our “Spring Showcase Concert”.  I have included a summary of what is needed from you 

for the concert.  All of the information below has been previously sent home in a letter about a 2 months ago. Band 

students please remember to bring your Instrument, music, pencil, and proper attire.  Concert dress will be for all 4th 

and 5th grade students.  I hope you are as excited as I am for our concert.  It is going to be a wonderful experience for 

everyone involved!  

 

Many thanks,  

Mr. Kemerer 

May 15th Indiana Area Junior High School.   

5:00:  5
th

 Grade Band students report to Jr. High.   
5:30: 4

th
 Grade Band Students ready to play in chorus room ( 

follow signs) 
5:45: ALL 4

th
 and 5

th
 grade Eisenhower Students report to the Jr. 

High for Chorus rehearsal.  ( go to auditorium, follow signs) Try to be 
there a little early so we can start singing! 
6:30:  Doors open for parents and friends to take their seats for the 

concert.  

Students are reminded to: 

 Gentleman can wear black slacks and a black dress shirt.  A tie 
is not needed, but is encouraged. 

 Ladies can wear black bottoms (skirt or slacks), and a black top.  

 I always tell my students, please look professional and 
presentable.  Jeans are not the preferred choice of attire. 

 Band performers : Instrument, mallets (if necessary), concert 
music and reeds (if necessary) 

 


